
Welcome to The Shire 

 

Our P.E days are every Tuesday and Thursday so you must be in your 

P.E kit before you come to school on these days. 

 
 

Break Time and Lunch Time 

Our break-time will be at 10.30-10.45 this year. Unfortunately, there 

will be no tuck trolley available but a healthy snack can be brought 

in. 

  
 

The playground will be split into different zones to ensure that the 

classes do not mix with each other and stay in their bubbles. The 

bubbles will not mix at lunchtime or any other point in the day, we 

will stay within our class.  

 

Things to Bring 

When you come in, you will only need to bring these things:  

 A small wallet/bag for your facemask  

 Coat  

 Book bag 

 Water bottle (labelled)  

 Lunchbox (and your healthy snack for break time)  



New Rules 

There are a few new rules to help keep you safe which we expect to 

be followed at all times. I will be going over these with you on 

Thursday morning when you come in. Miss Allen has told me how 

good you are at following all the rules, so I know you'll be fantastic. 

To help you remember, I will even have a poster up somewhere in 

the classroom to remind everyone - I wonder who will be able to find 

it first.  

 

I hope you have a good last day of the holidays and I can’t wait to 

see you soon,  

Miss Jones 

 
 


